
                           Calton Playgroup News 

Welcome back, we all hope you have had a lovely break, the staff        

certainly enjoyed the chance to rest and catch up with loved ones. We 

are pleased to welcome some new starters to playgroup this week, and 

look forward to them settling in and becoming immersed in our ever   

growing Calton family.   

Needless to say the children have got straight back in to enjoying themselves! Though 

please note it is still a little chilly for just t-shirts so please send your child in with something 

warmer to wear for when they play outside.   

We are so pleased to see that so many of our amazing pre-school children are continu-

ing on into Calton Primary School.  Parents / Carers please do not forget to confirm you 

accept the place on the county council link before the deadline.  Which ever school 

you have chosen it wont be long before you will be hearing from them about your child 

starting school - exciting times ahead! 

We have received the official photographs back from the school photographer which 

are beautiful and will be handed out during the next few sessions.   

 

And last but not least, we are very pleased to see upon our return 

that the rose ‘Little Jackie’ is looking beautiful.  This was bought to 

remind us of Jackie who retired last year after 37 years at playgroup.    

 

Don’t Forget!! 

Donations:  We are having a big sort out at playgroup and are looking for some new 

and exciting resources for us to explore.  If you have any suitable and well looked after  

small world toys, figures, dressing up clothes, old kitchen utensils, pots, pans, gardening 

equipment, seeds, or seedlings or anything useful for themed role play areas such as a 

home-corner, vets, cafe, etc. we would be delighted to take it off your hands!        

All the very best 

Calton Playgroup Team  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


